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Special Message: 
No Love like a Mother's Love 

 

There is no love, like a mother's love, no stronger bond 

on earth... 

like the precious bond that comes from God, to a 

mother, when she gives birth.  
 

 

A mother's love is forever strong, never changing for all 

time...  

and when her children need her most, a mother's love 

will shine.  
 

 

God bless these special mothers, God bless them every 

one...  

for all the tears and heartache, and for the special work                    

they've done.  
 

 

When her days on earth are over, a mother's love lives 

on...  

through many generations, with God's blessings on each 

one.  
 

 

Be thankful for our mothers, for they love with a higher 

love...  

from the power God has given, and the strength from up 

above.    

 

 

                                                            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 
 

May 5th-9th - Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 9th- Muffins for Mom 7-8:30am 
May 11th – Mother’s Day 
May 15th - 4K Field Trip- Dan Nicholas Park 
May 23rd- Preschool Closing @ 3:00-For Academy 
                Graduation 
May 26th- CLOSED- Memorial Day 
May 30th – Preschool Closing @ 3:00 Pre-K  
                   Graduation- More details to come 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   Birthdays:  

    Henry Kendall               05-16 

   Rylee Yates                   05-24 

Ryleigh Elkins               05-28 

Forrest Flanagan          05-30 

Mrs. Cari                        05-08 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Reminders: 

 Please be sure that you have turned into the 
preschool office any… 
 Updated immunization shot records 
 Changes in address, phone #, pick up 

information, etc.   

 Chapel is at 10am on Thursdays.  Please have your 
child here on time.  Once chapel starts, we cannot 
disrupt it.  The child will have to stay with the 
parent until chapel has been dismissed.  Thank you 
for your help with this.  

 
 
 

Teacher Appreciation Week: 

May 5th-9th  

I am planning special things for the 
teachers all week long.  I just wanted  
to let you know so you might take a 
 moment to say thank you to your child’s teacher for all she 
does for your child!  Some parents have asked me what 
their child’s teacher may like, so I will send home a Bio on 
each teacher. 
There will be a poster board beside each teacher’s class, 

please write an encouraging note on the board! 

 

 

 

“Grace and peace to you from God our Father 
and the Lord Jesus Christ. I thank my God every 
time I remember you.”  
 

Philippians 1:2-3  


